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JOIN US FOR CAROLS ON SATURDAY
Help a family in need this Christmas with a donation to The Salvation Army Christmas Appeal. The Salvation Army provide food 
hampers and gifts to families in need of assistance. Donations of non-perishable food items, unwrapped gifts or toiletries can be 
brought to the Town of Cottesloe Carols by Candlelight this Saturday, 9 December. 

Don’t miss the Salvation Army Brass Band playing all your favourite Christmas carols along with A Cappella West Chorus, North 
Cottesloe Primary School Vocal Ensemble and North Cottesloe Junior Choir.

We thank our community for their support and look forward to seeing you at Carols on Saturday! Gates open at 5.30pm and carols 
begin at 6.45pm.

HEALTHY STREETS IN COTTESLOE
The Town of Cottesloe is working with Main Roads Western Australia to investigate opportunities to create ‘Healthy Streets’ in Cottesloe. The 
Healthy Streets approach identifi es how streets can be reimagined and revitalised by considering a framework of 10 indicators that describe what 
humans need from their streets.

At the June 2023 Council Meeting, Council resolved to support a Healthy Streets trial, focusing on Broome Street and Marmion Street between 
Forrest Street and Grant Street. To inform the Healthy Streets analysis, the Town of Cottesloe would like to fi nd out how our community use 
Broome Street and Marmion Street, and how these streets rate against the Healthy Street Indicators. Please share your thoughts on the Healthy 
Streets project via an online survey at https://cottesloe.engagementhub.com.au/. The survey will be available to complete until Sunday, 14 
January 2024.

DECEMBER MEETING

The last Town of Cottesloe Council Meeting for 

2023 will be held at 6pm on Tuesday, 12 December 

at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, 

Cottesloe. The Meeting Agenda is available at the 

Town’s Administration O�  ce or on our website.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
The Mayor, Councillors and sta�  of the Town of 

Cottesloe would like to wish our community a very 

happy and safe festive season. 

The Town of Cottesloe Administration o�  ce will 

close at 4.30pm on Friday, 22 December and will 

re-open at 8.30am on Tuesday, 2 January 2024. 

The Grove Library will close at 5pm on Friday, 22 

December and will re-open at 9am on Tuesday, 2 

January 2024. 

For urgent assistance over the break please contact 

the Town on 9285 5000 to be directed to our after-

hours customer service. For Ranger services please 

contact 9285 5070.

TRAILERS, BOATS AND CARAVANS
As we get ready for holidays the Town would like to remind our residents that trailers, boats and caravans are to be kept on private 
property, and not parked out on verges. Please also remember that trailers, boats and caravans cannot be left on the road unhitched 
from a vehicle, as an infringement may be issued if this occurs. These requirements are stated in the Town’s Parking and Parking 
Facilities Local Law. Thank you for your cooperation.
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